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CELEBRATIONS bepmor e THE WEEK IN PICTURES
SC hOOl Diwali

- -
‘. Wrréerof Ehe Neek ’ It has been a busy last week of a long half term. { 8

The children have worked so hard and settled in
Sofia - Year 1 well this half term and we are proud of all they
have achieved. Our ‘Lost World’ topic is well
under way now and Year 1 and 2 have started
Ovopmm ;ﬂfﬂﬂf Schoq’ the preparations for their documentaries. One of

many things to look out for after half term! On

For very neat handwriting!

o Thursday their half term homework was handed
ASSEMBLY CERTIFICATE || out, including the script for this year’s nativity
Reception: Sebastian, for an (yes, it’s that time already). Please help your
amazing Diya candle. children learn their lines as house point will be
Year.1: Hayden, for working rewarded to those that have mastered them.
hard in Maths. . Reception have been busy too. I had the pleasure
Year 2: Jenna, for confidently : .
performing her poem in front of the of teac.hm'g them on Wednesday. We practiced
class. ball skills in PE, and worked on the number 5
and the letters m, g and d. They were brilliant! -
[ ;’ (e On Thursday we celebrated Diwali. Kajal (Virrae’s| |
\ M [ ) mum) came into school and taught all children 7 -
AWARD some dance moves, which were put together in a ||
¢ Kahlil, for telling me some short routine. She also spoke to the children

children needed help on the about Diwali and some of the traditions. It was a

climbing frame. wonderful morning. From all of us a big thank

From Mrs Streete you to Kajal for spending the morning with us.

Fergus, for running back to The children spent Fhe afternoon c.hoos.lng from a|f

keep the door open. range of art activities related to Diwali.

From Mrs Emmett & Miss The highlight for today was of course the
Halloween Disco, organized by the PTA. The
children had such a brilliant time and the event
was very well organized. A big thank you too to
our PTA for everything they organize for the
children and the school.
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That leaves me to wish you a wonderful and
restful half term. We very much hope to have a
October new, working boiler after half term as it is

¢ 20" Alexander getting rather cold. I look forward to welcoming

: gz::zJE'L‘mle you all back on Monday 4™ November.
are

THE WEEK AHEAD

For a full list of dates, click here

¢ Friday 25™: 3pm Half Term starts / Halloween Party
¢ Monday 4™: School starts

¢ Wednesday 6™: Parents Consultation
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